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October 19, 1987

Professor Robert Tapp
2027 Kenwood Parkway
Minneapolis, MN 55405

Dear Bob:

It was great to hear from you. Thanks so much for

writing.
It's been too long since we've seen each other.
thanks for bringing me up to date.

But

A lot has happened to you since we last talked. It's

time to do that again. I hope we can soon.
All the best to you.
Sincerely,

o (Fhe=__

Walter H. Capps
Acting Director
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Whatapleasuretoseeyouon Sundaysgg_mmﬁ, Iremnf ur concerns
_’L about assimilating the Viet Nam experience, and am glad tha® they have

¥ .' - reached this kind of fruition. Youalsoappearedtobemfullvigor which is
: ,mngmthom i
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i  divorce was long and grueumg In the process, I discovered a)ludney cancer.
I have nonassed he magic >-year ¢ check and am, apparen , ‘cured.” With




